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  Ice Cream Bear Jez Alborough,1989 Bear falls asleep under a broken window
pane and dreams it is snowing ice cream.
  Ice Cream Larry Daniel Manus Pinkwater,2004-09 Larry eats 250 pounds of ice
cream
  Ice Cream is Falling Shigeo Watanabe,1989 Bear and his friends have a
wonderful time playing in the snow.
  Beary Bear and the Ice Cream Sundae Angeli R. Rasbury,2015-09-07 Beary Bear
is instructed not to make the ice cream sundae it's time for. Bear is told
not to put ice cream in the bowl, strawberries on top of the ice cream,
chocolate on top of the strawberries and whipped cream on top of of it all.
By the end, Beary Bear is sitting with an empty bowl and a napkin. Angeli
Rasbury's relatable humor lets children in on the joke and leaves everyone
laughing and wanting an ice cream sundae!
  The Giant Ice Cream Mess Tina Kügler,2021 Competitive fox siblings Fritz
and Franny both love ice cream, but when Mr. Bear's ice cream truck stops on
their street they spend so much time trying to outdo each other imagining
multiple flavors and toppings (while all the other kids are getting their
cones) that the only flavor left is marshmallow pickle ripple--and they can
only have one scoop each.
  Ice Cream Coloring Book Ganimo coloring book,2021-06-20 Ice Cream Coloring
Book For Adults Volume 1 Put good vibes and motivation back into your day
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with this coloring book for adults. It includes a variety of Ice Cream
drawings to make your life more relaxed and enjoyable. 50 Relaxing Coloring
Pages. Every page you color will pull you into a relaxing world where your
responsibilities will seem to fade away All illustrations are made in
excellent quality and large size. Click Look Inside button to see what
inside! Features: Large 8.5 x 11 inch coloring book Cool premium glossy cover
Coloring pages in single sided pages to help prevent bleed through unique
designs that don't repeat artworks on white paper high-resolution printing by
Amazon Buy Now !! Scroll to the top of this page and click the Add to Cart
button. Know someone who loves to color? Make them smile by getting them a
copy too! Coloring books make wonderful gifts. Which gifts will you need
soon? Buy now and have your gifts ready in advance. Coloring books are great
for any holiday or special occasion. Christmas Gifts, Stocking Stuffers
Easter Baskets, Gift Bags Family Vacations & Travel Birthday & Anniversary
Presents Valentine's Day, Mother's Day White elephant party, Yankee swap gift
exchange, secret Santa gag gift We hope you will enjoy our coloring book! We
would be happy and highly appreciate it if you leave a review ♥
  Big Bear and Little Bear Joy Cowley,2013 Big Bear hits his paw with a
hammer. He needs ice cream!
  Hello Kitty & Friends Coloring Book Sanrio,2017-10-10 With dozens of
beautiful, detailed illustrations, this stunning coloring book captures the
essence of Hello Kitty and her Sanrio friends—all waiting to have their world
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colored in by you! For artists and Sanrio fans of all ages. With dozens of
beautiful, detailed illustrations, this stunning coloring book captures the
essence of Hello Kitty and her Sanrio friends—all waiting to have their world
colored in by you! For artists and Sanrio fans of all ages.
  Tokyo Geek's Guide Gianni Simone,2017-07-11 Tokyo is ground zero for
Japan's famous geek or otaku culture--a phenomenon that has now swept across
the globe. This is the most comprehensive Japan travel guide ever produced
which features Tokyo's geeky underworld. It provides a comprehensive run-down
of each major Tokyo district where geeks congregate, shop, play and hang out-
-from hi-tech Akihabara and trendy Harajuku to newer and lesser-known haunts
like chic Shimo-Kita and working-class Ikebukuro. Dozens of iconic shops,
restaurants, cafes and clubs in each area are described in loving detail with
precise directions to get to each location. Maps, URLs, opening hours and
over 400 fascinating color photographs bring you around Tokyo on an
unforgettable trip to the centers of Japanese manga, anime and geek culture.
Interviews with local otaku experts and people on the street let you see the
world from their perspective and provide insights into Tokyo and Japanese
culture, which will only continue to spread around the globe. Japanese pop
culture, in its myriad forms, is more widespread today than ever before--with
J-Pop artists playing through speakers everywhere, Japanese manga filling
every bookstore; anime cartoons on TV; and toys and video games, like Pokemon
Go, played by tens of millions of people. Swarms of visitors come to Tokyo



5

each year on a personal quest to soak in all the otaku-related sights and
enjoy Japanese manga, anime, gaming and idol culture at its very source. This
is the go-to resource for those planning a trip, or simply dreaming of
visiting one day!
  The Clasp Sloane Crosley,2015-10-06 Part comedy of manners, part treasure
hunt, the first novel from the writer whom David Sedaris calls perfectly,
relentlessly funny Kezia, Nathaniel, and Victor are reunited for the
extravagant wedding of a college friend. Now at the tail end of their
twenties, they arrive completely absorbed in their own lives—Kezia the
second-in-command to a madwoman jewelry designer in Manhattan; Nathaniel the
former literary cool kid, selling his wares in Hollywood; and the Eeyore-
esque Victor, just fired from a middling search engine. They soon slip back
into old roles: Victor loves Kezia. Kezia loves Nathaniel. Nathaniel loves
Nathaniel. In the midst of all this semi-merriment, Victor passes out in the
mother of the groom's bedroom. He wakes to her jovially slapping him across
the face. Instead of a scolding, she offers Victor a story she's never even
told her son, about a valuable necklace that disappeared during the Nazi
occupation of France. And so a madcap adventure is set into motion, one that
leads Victor, Kezia, and Nathaniel from Miami to New York and L.A. to Paris
and across France, until they converge at the estate of Guy de Maupassant,
author of the classic short story The Necklace. Heartfelt, suspenseful, and
told with Sloane Crosley's inimitable spark and wit, The Clasp is a story of
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friends struggling to fit together now that their lives haven't gone as
planned, of how to separate the real from the fake. Such a task might be
possible when it comes to precious stones, but is far more difficult to pull
off with humans.
  Forest Bathing Hector Garcia,Francesc Miralles,2020-06-02 Shinrin Yoku:
taking in the forest atmosphere, the medicine of simply being in the forest,
forest bathing. This book offers guidelines for finding peace and
replenishment in any space --from turning off your phone to seeking the
irregularities in nature, which in turn can make us less critical of
ourselves. It offers tips not only on being fully present and mindful while
in the forest, but also on how to tap into that mindfulness at home--even if
home is the busiest and most crowded of cities. Forest Bathing explains the
traditional Japanese concepts that help readers understand and share in the
benefits of the Japanese approach to forest bathing--a cornerstone of healing
and health care in Japan. These concepts include: Yugen: Our living
experience of the world around us that is so profound as to be beyond
expression Komorebi: The interplay of leaves and sunlight Wabi sabi:
Rejoicing in imperfection and impermanence From the healing properties of
phytoncides (self-protective compounds emitted by plants) to the ways we can
benefit from what forest spaces can teach us, this book discusses the
history, science and philosophy behind this age-old therapeutic practice.
Examples from the ancient Celts to Henry David Thoreau remind us of the ties
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between humankind and the natural world--ties that have become more and more
elusive to Westerners.
  Malayan Sun Bears Christy Steele,2003-01-01 Take an exciting trip to the
rainforest and discover the animal world! Pacjed with full-color photos, this
book brings the sights and sounds of the rain forest creatures to life. How
animals survive in the rain forest, the future of rain forest animals are
explored in detail.
  The View from Penthouse B Elinor Lipman,2013 Two newly-single sisters, one
by a divorce, the other by a death, become roommates with a handsome, gay
cupcake-baker as they try to return to the dating world of lower Manhattan in
this novel from the author of The Inn at Lake Devine.
  The Super Cute Book of Kawaii Marceline Smith,2019-07-04 Live a bright,
fun, rainbow-filled life with Kawaii! The Japanese word Kawaii means lovable
or adorable. Welcoming a little kawaii into your life is like opening the
window and letting a sparkling sunbeam in. Whenever you feel a little low
turn to this squishy, padded-covered book. Find fun ideas to: make a cosy
kawaii home; playful, confidence boosting styling and beauty tips; and
recipes that will make your smile. This book includes 10 easy how-to projects
to bring kawaii into your life. Here, you'll also find a host of very special
kawaii mascots that will always be ready to give you a hug when you need one:
The Octonauts, Smiling Bear, Hello Kitty, Gudetama, Molang, Ricemonsters,
Miffy the Rabbit, the Moomins, Donutella, Unicorno, Moofia and Pusheen.
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Escape into the magical world of kawaii...
  Kawaii Halloween Mindful Coloring Books,2016-07-20 This is a super cute
Halloween coloring book for all ages! Kawaii zombies, princesses, vampires,
witches, kawaii food and candy and lots more. This coloring book is printed
single sided on large 8.5 x 11 inch pages.
  Mikucolor KEI,M. Kirie Hayashi,2014-08-12 Collecting the artwork of
official Vocaloid character illustrator, KEI Mikucolor collects KEI's
dazzling illustrations of your favorite Vocaloids like Luka, Rin & Len, and,
of course, the supreme musical idol herself -- Hatsune Miku Included are
magazine & book illustrations, DVD covers, rare pinups, exclusive new
artwork, and much more
  The Book of Hugs Attaboy,2014-12-15 Have you been hugging wrong the entire
time? Or perhaps you just hug to smell someone's coconut shampoo? Are you a
mismatched hugger? Have you ever done a Lean and Pat Hug'? Are you an over-
compensating hugger? Or maybe you suffer from the 'Fear of Commitment' hug.
Find out in The Book of Hugs and learn who and how to hug and when and who
not to hug. Also includes a guide to the equipmnt for hugging. After reading
this, you'll never hug the same again. Illustrated throughout.'
  The Devil Is a Part-Timer!, Vol. 4 (light novel) Satoshi
Wagahara,2016-04-19 With his beloved MgRonald closed for renovations, the
Devil King's out of work! Worse, the apartment he shares at Villa Rosa
Sasazuka has gotten damaged thanks to his fight with Gabriel, which means the
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household has to temporarily vacate the premises. Having lost both his title
and his vast land holdings, the Devil King takes a part-time job at his
landlady's niece's beach house--and of course Chiho and Emi insist on coming
along. It's summertime at the beach, but the Devil's still got work to do...!
  The Prized Girl Amy K. Green,2021-02-02 From debut author Amy K. Green
comes a devastating tale of psychological suspense: A teen pageant queen is
found murdered in a small New England town and her sister's search for
answers unearths more than she bargained for. Days after a young pageant
queen named Jenny is found murdered, her small town grieves the loss
alongside her picture-perfect parents. At first glance, Jenny's tragic death
appears clear-cut for investigators. The most obvious suspect is one of her
fans, an older man who may have gotten too close for comfort. But Jenny's
half-sister, Virginia—the sarcastic black sheep of the family—isn't so sure
of his guilt and takes matters into her own hands to find the killer. But for
Jenny's case and Virginia's investigation, there's more to the story.
Virginia, still living in town and haunted by her own troubled teenage years,
suspects that a similar darkness lies beneath the sparkling veneer of Jenny's
life. Alternating between Jenny's final days and Virginia's determined search
for the truth, the sisters' dual narratives follow a harrowing trail of
suspects, with surprising turns that race toward a shocking finale. Infused
with dark humor and driven by two captivating young women, The Prized Girl
tells a heartbreaking story of missed connections, a complicated family, and
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a town's disturbing secrets.
  All This Could Be Yours Jami Attenberg,2019 From New York Times best-
selling author Jami Attenberg comes a sharp, funny, and emotionally powerful
novel about a family reuniting at the deathbed of its patriarch. In reckoning
with his secret past, can they rebuild and begin anew?--
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